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Y4 Parents ONLY 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
We have received further communication from Royston Swimming Pool today and I am writing to confirm that 
Y4 have four swimming lessons remaining and these will take place on  
Tuesday 9th January 
Tuesday 16th January 
Tuesday 23rd January  
Tuesday 30th January 
 
Apologies for any confusion that has been caused by the text we sent out earlier this week. This was after we 
had been told that we only had three lessons remaining. Royston Leisure has now realised the error on their 
part. 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to let you know that all the children are working immensely hard in 
their swimming lessons and there has been some really good progress. I look forward to the outcomes of the 
final assessment weeks after Christmas. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Sanderson 
Joint Headteacher 
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